
Traffic and parking ● Partial closure of Rue Beaubien Ouest, between St-Urbain and de 
l'Esplanade. Parking will not be permitted.

● Local traffic only allowed on Rue Waverly, between Rue Beaubien and the 
end of Rue Waverly (south of Rue St-Zotique). Access to the parking lot will 
be possible as well as the unloading of deliveries. Some parking spaces 
could be occupied by the work. 

Mobility and 
active transportation 
(pedestrians, cyclists, BIXI, 
public transit, etc.)

● Residences, businesses and other buildings will be accessible at all times.
● Alternative arrangements have been planned to allow cyclist traffic.
● If you have mobility issues and use different types of mobility aids (walkers, 

crutches, scooter, etc.), contact 514-872-3777. 

From May 29 to the week of June 26 
Partial closure of Rue Beaubien Ouest 
between St-Urbain and de l'Esplanade 

○

Local traffic only on Rue Waverly
between Rue Beaubien Ouest and the end of Rue Waverly (south of 
Rue St-Zotique)

Work on the sewer and water systems as part of the Parc des Gorilles development. 

Legend:
Obstructed Streets  



Information:

       514 872-3777

       montreal.ca

       info-travaux@montreal.ca

Contactez-nous pour obtenir une version française de ce document. JD - May 2023 - 1434810

Construction site : 
schedule and work

● Operation hours: 
Monday to Friday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.
If necessary: Saturday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Sunday, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

● The work may cause noise, dust and vibrations in spite of all the mitigation 
measures to ensure that the disruptive aspects of the work are kept to a 
minimum. 

● This work may be rescheduled or extended due to weather conditions or 
other constraints.

● If you are planning a move, are planning to have work done on your property, 
or for any other situation that should be reported to the person in charge of 
the work, call 311 to speak with an agent. 

Garbage, recyclables 
and compost

● Collection schedules will be maintained. 
● For buildings located on obstructed street segments: Please place your bins 

and trash cans, clearly labelled with your address, in the usual location. 
Containers that are not accessible to collectors will be moved by the 
contractor.

Upcoming communications

Regular communications will follow to inform you of the next phases of the work and of any obstructions and 
impacts that could affect your daily life. 

Current notices are available on montreal.ca by searching for MIL Montréal Works: News and Impacts. 

A MIL Montréal project.

Liaison officer
Communications with business managers, merchants and 
property managers
Monday to Friday, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.
514 872-7711 or by email at info.mil@montreal.ca

https://montreal.ca/articles/travaux-du-mil-montreal-actualites-et-impacts-12975

